Dear Summer GO Short students and emergency contacts,

Given the upcoming due date for your program fee, and the ongoing coronavirus, we are extending the due date to Tuesday, March 31.

We will be in contact with you by Monday, March 23 about COVID-19 refund policies for all summer program.

The message about the extension of spring break does not directly impact decisions made about the travel portion of GO Short programs this summer. Depending on changes to situations on-site, we may have to postpone or cancel programs. Once a decision has been made, GO will promptly notify students with details about alternative options and appropriate refunds.

If you have questions about payment or aid, please contact Student Financial Services: sfs@susqu.edu. If you have other questions regarding your program, please contact the GO Office: goprogram@susqu.edu.

Thank you, GO Program